

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT CITY OF CHICAGO

July 14, 2015

Sandra Brown and Kenneth Harris 2944 W Flournoy Chicago, IL 60612

Dear Sandra and Kenneth,

Thank you so much for the lovely card and generous gift acknowledging the birth of my daughter. We welcomed Claire on April 8th and she is such a joy! It was so thoughtful of you and I appreciate your kind words. Unfortunately the City's Ethics Ordinance does not allow me to accept the gift and therefore I have to send it back to you. Enclosed you will find the ToysRUs gift card. Again, I so appreciate the thoughtfulness.

I'm back at work now so feel free to contact me with any questions.

I hope you are enjoying your lot!

All the best to the two of you!

Jeanne Chandler

Sincerely,

CC: Steve Berlin- Ethics
Kathy Dickhut-Planning